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Dear Parents/Carers,      Wednesday 21st October. 
 

Year 4  Workshop Friday 6th November 2020 
 
On Friday 6th November, Be Bright, Be Seen are coming in to school to deliver a 
workshop to the Year 4 children. The workshop will use English, Science and Maths to 
learn about reflective and high visibility materials and the importance of using them to 
help the children stay safe. This interactive workshop will be delivered by a member of 
the Road Safety Team. 
 
In order for this workshop to go ahead we are asking  for a voluntary contribution of 
£2.00. Contributions are voluntary, but we must point out that without sufficient 
support, such visits cannot take place. Please make your voluntary contribution 
through Sco Pay by  Tuesday 3rd November . Childcare vouchers can not be used, 
these are to be used for wrap around care provision only. 
  
If you require your child’s log on details to register, please contact the office. 
 
 
 Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Taylor and Mrs Beardwood 
Year 4 Classteachers. 
 
 
 


